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RE: Bluejay Construction Ltd 
 

Bluejay’s project remit involved demolishing an existing Reception classroom followed by the 
construction of a new larger building – linking the main school building to the Nursery building 
creating a larger Early Years Unit. 

 
Bluejay began work in July 2012 and left the site in April 2013. 

 
Despite the project being an extensive and intrusive one there was minimal disruption to the 
working day. Access to the building site was gained through the local housing estate without 
complaints. Bluejay were always on hand to answer questions and pre-empt any possible 
problems; communication between the school and Bluejay was excellent. Bluejay were very co-
operative and flexible and worked with the school to be as accommodating as possible.  

 
The quality of work is very high and we are extremely pleased with the new Early Years 
Foundation Stage Unit. 

 
I have no hesitation in recommending Bluejay Construction for any new build or refurbishment 
and I would like to thank them for all their work at Our Lady of Lourdes. 

 
 
 
 Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 Barbara Costa 

Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

       


